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Exhibitor Request 
2024 Mayo Clinic Vascular Symposium 

April 18-20, 2024 
 
 
Dear Healthcare Education Supporter, 
 
On behalf of the Mayo Clinic Department of Cardiovascular Medicine and the Gonda Vascular Center, I 
am pleased to announce our upcoming course, 2024 Mayo Clinic Vascular Symposium, which will be 
held at the Ritz-Carlton in Amelia Island, FL from April 18-20, 2024. 
 
The purpose of this conference is to not only provide an overview of the current issues in peripheral 
vascular disease, but to step into the future of peripheral vascular disease evaluation and management 
with sessions on the application of genomics and robotics. Through didactic and interactive sessions, this 
conference will highlight the multidisciplinary approach to peripheral vascular disease including: vascular 
surgery, vascular medicine, interventional radiology, cardiology, and other specialties at Mayo Clinic. In 
the past we have had around 100 participants at this event.  
 
This letter is an invitation to exhibit only. You will be provided with a 6’ draped table and will be 
appropriately recognized to our attendees. The exhibit space will be available throughout the entire event 
and the participants will be encouraged to interact with you during the morning and afternoon breaks as 
well as lunch time.  The program will follow ACCME industry guidelines. Invitations to exhibit have been 
extended to several companies. The exhibit fee is $2,500. To participate in this program, please 
complete/sign the enclosed Exhibitor Agreement and Exhibitor Registration Form. The funds (made 
payable to Mayo Clinic, Federal Tax ID # 41-6011702) must be received by April 1, 2024. Please return your 
completed forms to the meeting planner below.  

 

Mayo Clinic 
 ATTN:  Jessica Hemenway    
 200 1st Street SW; RO-SN-03-302-CE   Email:  hemenway.jessica@mayo.edu  
 Rochester, MN 55905 
 

We appreciate your support and look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jessica Hemenway 
CME Specialist 
Department of Cardiovascular Medicine 
Mayo Clinic, Rochester, MN 

https://cveducation.mayo.edu/store/mayo-clinic-vascular-symposium/exhibits

